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December 15, 2017 

Mr. Scott J. Bolton 
Site Manager 
US Army Transition Force 
P.O. Box 5022 
Fort McClellan, Alabama 36205 

RE: 	ADEM Review and Concurrence: Draft Five-Year Review Report; 
dated May 11, 2017 
McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama 
Facility I.D. No. AL5 000 053 611 

Dear Mr. Bolton: 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has 
completed its review of the Army's Draft Five-Year Review Report. ADEM has determined 
that the Draft Five- Year Review Report is complete and no further information or data is 
required at this time. Therefore, the Department concurs with the subject document. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. William Duke of the 
Remediation Engineering Section at 334-271-7782 or via email at 
william.dukeadem.alabama.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Wilson, Chief 
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch 
Land Division 

JJW/ATM/WMD/akr 

Cc: 	Ms. Leigh Lattimore/EPA Region 4 
Mr. Bob Beacham/USACE, Mobile District 
Mrs. Ashley MastinlADEM 
Mrs. Brandi Little/ADEM 
Mr. Robin Scott/MDA 
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